Boil Water Notice for Community Public Water Systems
8/2/2025
NOTICE TO RESCIND BOIL WATER NOTICE

On July 31, 2025, the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) required Brashear Water Supply
Corporation, public water system #1120010, to issue a Boil Water Notice (BWN) to inform customers that
due to a broken water line feeding into our system, the water from our system had to be boiled prior to
consumption.

We are pleased to report that the issue has been corrected and that follow-up water quality testing confirms
that the water no longer requires boiling. As of August 2, 2025, the Boil Water Notice is officially rescinded.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding during this event. If you have any questions, please contact
our office at (903) 582-2670.

AVISO DE CANCELACION DEL AVISO DE HERVIR EL AGUA

El 31 de julio de 2025, la Comision de Calidad Ambiental de Texas (TCEQ, por sus siglas en inglés) exigio a la
Corporacion de Abastecimiento de Agua de Brashear, sistema publico de agua #1120010, emitir un Aviso
de Hervir el Agua para informar a los clientes que, debido a una linea de agua rota que alimenta nuestro
sistema, ¢l agua debia ser hervida antes de su consumo.

Nos complace informar que el problema ha sido corregido y que las pruebas de calidad del agua confirman
que ya no es necesario hervir el agua. A partir del 2 de agosto de 2025, el Aviso de Hervir el Agua queda
oficialmente cancelado.

Agradecemos su cooperacion y comprension durante este evento. Si tiene preguntas, comuniquese con nuestra
oficina al (903) 582-2670.

Due to a broken water line feeding into our water system, the Texas Commission on Environmental
Quality has required the Brashear Water Supply public water system to notify all customers to boil
their water prior to consumption (e.g., washing hands/face, brushing teeth, drinking, etc). Children,
seniors, and persons with weakened immune systems are particularly vulnerable to harmful
bacteria, and all customers should follow these directions).

To ensure destruction of all harmful bacteria and other microbes, water for drinking, cooking, and
ice making should be boiled and cooled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption
purposes. The water should be brought to a vigorous rolling boil and then boiled for two minutes.
In lieu of boiling, individuals may purchase bottled water or obtain water from some other suitable
source for drinking water or human consumption purposes.

When it is no longer necessary to boil the water, the public water system officials will notify
customers that the water is safe for drinking water or human consumption purposes.

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact the office at Brashear Water Supply Corp at 903-
582-2670



